
LD-227 An Act Regarding Health Care in the State 
 
Memorandum of Opposition 
Date:  March 04, 2024 
To:  Honorable Members of the Committee On Health Coverage, Insurance and Financial Services 
From:  Jonathan Martell  
RE:  LD-227 An Act Regarding Health Care in the State 
 
Members of the committee, I would like to express my Opposition of LD-227 An Act Regarding Health Care in 
the State 
 
My Name is Jonathan Martell, from Sanford. 
 
I am a current Sanford City Councilor and member of multiple health choice organizations. 
 
This is not about the needs of children, this about grooming and kidnapping.  This bill is nothing more than child 
trafficking and mutilation of children. When you need to hide practitioners , prevent law enforcement from 
performing their duties and ignore legal warrants from other states, you know you are doing wrong.  
 
Please do the right thing and vote ought not to pass.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jonathan Martell 
Sanford, ME 
 
 


